At our August meeting, the Jericho Underhill Land Trust spent a good deal of time on our
Strategic Conservation Plan. We have several criteria with point totals which will help us make
decisions on which parcels of land should be conserved.

Look for JULT at this year’s Harvest Market. We plan to share a tent with the Underhill
Conservation Commission. You can also see some JULT property at the Vermont Land Trust
Annual Meeting. One of their field trips will be to the Barber Farm which we helped conserve.
Another day to put on your calendar is October 20 when we will have a work day at Kikas
Valley Farm ridding the property of invasive barberries.

The Jericho Underhill Land Trust is grateful to Sue Kusserow for allowing her recent birthday
party to be used to raise money for the land trust. It is wonderful to know that there are such
generous people in our community.



